
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

June 21, 2002

Gordon L. Lovitte, Sr.
7941 Suzanne Way
Mobile, AL 36695

Re: Case #SUB2002-00098
Balles Subdivision
2600 Granada Avenue (Northeast corner of Knollwood Drive and Granada Avenue).
2 Lots / 2.2+ Acres

Dear Applicant(s):

At its meeting on June 20, 2002, the Planning Commission denied the above referenced
subdivision for the following reason:

1) the applicant failed to provide information or documentation as requested by the staff
and there was no one present on behalf of the application.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Victor McSwain, Secretary

By:  /s/ Richard Olsen, Planner II

cc: Lovitte Surveying, Inc.


